
NURSING HOME BOARD of DIRECTORS RECOMMENDATION for 

CONSIDERATION by the CHAMPAIGN COUNTY BOARD REGARDING the FUTURE 


of the CHAMPAIGN COUNTY NURSING HOME 

On June 13, 2016, the Nursing Home Board of Directors unanimously approved the following 
recommendation to be forwarded to the Champaign County Board for consideration: 

1. 	 A ballot question to be placed on the November 2016 Ballot requesting an increase in the 
operating property tax for the Nursing Home from the current 3 cents/$ I 00 of assessed 
valuation to the statutorily allowed maximum of 10 cents/$ I 00 of assessed valuation. 

2. 	 The Management Services Contract is to be closely reviewed to identify any changes that 
could be incorporated to improve the Nursing Home operations. It is further 
recommended those changes be incorporated into an RFP for Management Services to be 
issued no later than the end of2016, to enable a competitive search process for 
management services options with the goal of approval of a new contract by the end of 
the current June 30, 2017 Management Services Agreement. 

3. 	 The issue of sale of the Champaign County Nursing Home should not be pursued at this 
time. 
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